1o the Falun Dafa Association of Canada

As the Member of Provincial Parliament

Jor Cambridge, it is my honour to extend

sincere congratulations to the Falun Dafa
community as you gather at Cambridge City
Hall to proudly raise your celebration flag.

Thank you for your steadfast commitment
to promoting kindness, compassion and
tolerance here at home and around the world.

Brian Riddell

MPP Cambridge
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